
Peek at the week 
Maple and Cherry Class  

WB –16.11.20 

Hello! 
Thank you for your responses to the Google Classrooms. 

If you have not yet accepted your invite, please do so and 
have a go at the home learning challenges. Let us know if 

you have any issues with this. 
Have a lovely week   

 

Understanding the world 
 

The children learnt about why we wear poppies and have 
had a 2 minute silence.  

This week we will discuss and learn about Diwali. We will 
also be looking at our other core values over the next 

few weeks. These are collaboration, pride and motivation.  

Phonics & English 
The children have enjoyed learning the first 4 sounds. 

This week we will be teaching, i, n, m and d. Please have a 
go at playing I spy with objects starting with these 

sounds.  
 

Please don’t forget to keep reading and keep all books in 
book bags.  

Characteristics of Effective Learning  
 

Over the next few weeks we will be introducing and using 
our learning dinosaurs.  

Please look out on Google Classroom for information 
surrounding this.  

Maths 
 

This week we will be looking at the composition of 1,2 and 
3. We will use numicon, sound counting and numberblocks 

to explore this. 

Expressive Arts and Design  
 

We will be looking at Rangoli patterns, henna art and 
using bright colours to paint with. 

Communication and Language 
 

This Half Term  - We will be using lots of language 
around ‘doing words’ and using full sentences. Such as I 
am running, I am skipping, he is hopping, she is painting.  

Physical Development 
This half term we will be looking at the children’s dexterity and exploring ways to strengthen their core muscles, ready 

for writing. In PE they will be practising gymnastic skills, and some simple team games 
Cherry class have PE on a Monday and Maple on a Friday.  

PLEASE ENSURE ALL EARRINGS ARE REMOVED FOR PE 


